
 
Information #2 submitted by Cindy Chapman 

I encourage all to view this information before we meet to discuss noise and setbacks. Mr. 
Shineldecker’s experience is proof that placing turbines in close proximity to residences does cause 
problems.  
 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5F1cm5I_Ehc&feature=youtu.be 
 
http://www.michigancapitolconfidential.com/20951 
 
http://www.michigancapitolconfidential.com/19446 
 
http://www.michigancapitolconfidential.com/18528 
 
 
The Vestas Wind Systems safety manual clearly states to stay at least 1300 feet away. We should 
not be creating a minimum setback that is less than what the manufacturers require for their 
employees.  
 

The Vestas Manual is provided as a separate attachment labeled “Vestas Mechanical 
Operating and Maintenance Manual” 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5F1cm5I_Ehc&feature=youtu.be�
http://www.michigancapitolconfidential.com/20951�
http://www.michigancapitolconfidential.com/19446�
http://www.michigancapitolconfidential.com/18528�

